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Mr. liichael Rose
Committee to Bridge the Gap
10915 Strathmore Drive IN RESPONSE REFER
Los Angeles, CA 90024 TO F0IA-79-368

Dear Mr. Rose:

The enclosed copy of the Atomics International Materials License (9-15-77
to 9-30-82) is being provided in response to our telephone conversation
of December 4, 1979.

Thank you for your patience and cooperation.

Sincerely,

h !wt|
Jot;ision of Rules and RecordsC. Carr, Acting DirectorDjv
ffice of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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